

Robert Evans



Kiwanis Club of Colonial Plymouth

ROBERT BELTON "BOB" EVANS

The members of the Kiwanis Club of Colonial Plymouth wish to express their sincere gratitude and appreciation to Robert "Bob" Evans for his generous service to Kiwanis and to the Plymouth Community.

A Charter Member of the Kiwanis Club of Colonial Plymouth, Bob has been an extremely active member with perfect attendance for 36 years. He was President of the Colonial Club and of the Plymouth Kiwanis Foundation. Bob is a believer in "fellowship" among the membership and is known for his "Yuck or a Buck" at many meetings. He promotes fellowship which he believes is the driving force for a growing and active Kiwanis club.

Because of his compassionate understanding and appreciation for people and their needs, Bob has shared his professional talents as a dentist for 46 years. With the Plymouth Association of Dentists, he provided Topical Fluoridation and organized dental assistant training for students in Plymouth Canton Schools. He was an instructor at the University of Michigan Dental School for ten years and served his country in the U.S.A.F. from 1956 to 1958.

Bob's devotion to the First Presbyterian Church of Plymouth, includes years of dedicated service as an Elder, Deacon, Finance Committee, headed Capital Fund Drive, and a Bible Study leader. Additional community services were given by Bob while a member of Plymouth Jaycees, Plymouth Chamber of Commerce, Plymouth Symphony and Plymouth Arts Council, Indian Guides, coach of girls recreation softball and boys and girls basketball, timekeeper for hockey and swimming, and High School Graduation Party chairperson for four years.

Bob is a devoted family man who has shared his life with his wife, Sally since 1956 and they are parents of three sons and two daughters.

During Bob's service to his community, his strong humanitarian instincts and compassion, his profound sense of moral responsibility, and his devotion to duty have made Bob well liked and a most respected member of the Plymouth Community.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: that the members of the Kiwanis Club of Colonial Plymouth do designate Robert "Bob" Evans as a Distinguished Kiwanian of the Michigan District of Kiwanis International and extends its sincere congratulations to a leader, a gentleman, and a friend, and expresses it's fond hope that the years ahead will be filled with good health and happiness.

Brent Taylor, President

Michael Toth, Secretary